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Dear parents/carers,  
 
Welcome to St Joseph’s. What a great start your children have made. We have had such a lovely first 
couple of weeks welcoming them to school and to our school family. They are listening well and quickly 
learning the school routine, we are delighted with how well they have settled in.  
 
The reason for writing to you is to inform you about the Reception Baseline Assessment (RBA). This is a 
national assessment that all children do during the first 6 weeks of starting reception. If you would like 
further information about this, then please see the attached information for parents.  
After looking at the information, should you have any questions then please do not hesitate in asking Miss 
Berry.  
 
Kind regards,  
 
Clare Howells  
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With St Therese as our 

guide we do little things with 
much love to make a big 
difference for everyone. 
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